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Lathrop Gage Partner Brian Woolley was recently quoted in an article from the Kansas City Business
Journal regarding the new salary and overtime rule that was passed by the U.S. Department of Labor. “Now,
employees are going to be entitled to extra pay for that extra work,” Woolley told the publication. Click here to
read the full article.
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